
 
Lincolnshire-Prairie View School District 103 

 
Memo 
 
To:​ Board of Education 
From:  Dr. Craig Chatham 
CC:​ Dr. Scott Warren 
Date:​ September 25, 2025 
Re:​ Artificial Intelligence Update 

 
 
I am excited to share an update with you regarding the current state of artificial intelligence in 
D103.  
 

I.​ Artificial Intelligence Update - Presentation Outline 
A.​ A brief review of D103’s work with AI 
B.​ Current status of AI in our district, including our D103 AI Guidelines 
C.​ A vision of the future 

 
II.​ It is recommended to review the current D103 AI Guidelines prior to the 

presentation.   
A.​ Use the following link to view the current D103 AI Guidelines: 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1rjpo3_Iy5pcNWzSD9LqBAAGJKxDZsP7g
HwNyKPV6M7U/edit?usp=sharing 

B.​ The FAQ section is under heavy construction. 
 
I look forward to sharing this information with you and hearing your feedback. 
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